MidCoast Community Council
P.O. Box 64
Moss Beach, CA 94038

June 1, 1997

The California Coastal Commission
45 Fremont, #2000

San Francisco, CA 94105

Attn: Mr. Jack Liebster

re: Proposed amendments to the San Mateo County LCP, “Coastside Protection
Initiative”

Dear Mr. Liebster,

Attached you will find copies of several letters from the MidCoast Community Council
(MCCC) regarding the proposed amendments to the San Mateo County LCP, commonly
referred to as the Coastside Protection Initiative, or CPI.

The MCCC studied these issues in great detail, over the course of more than one year and
numerous public meetings. We strongly believe our positions reflect the positions of the
majority of residents of the unincorporated San Mateo county coastside area. We urge the
Coastal Commission to take these recommendations into consideration during its
deliberations, and modify the LCP amendment accordingly.

If you would like to discuss any of these issues in detail, please feel free to contact any of
the following people:
Ric Lohman, Chair MCCC, 415-726-9607
Elizabeth Vespremi, MCCC Planning & Zening Subcommittee, 415-728-9530
Chris McComb, 415-728-1907

Sincerely, :
MidCoast Community Council

Chris McComb, Councilmember

cc: R.Lohman, Chair, MCCC
Hon. R.Gordon, San Mateo County Board of Supervisors
G.Bergman, San Mateo County Planning Department




